TRANSPORT WORKERS UNION

John Samuelsen Earl Phillips Benita Johnson Angel Giboyeaux
President Secretary Treasurer Recording Secretary Administrative VP

Memorandum

TO: Local 100 Officers
FROM: John Samuelsen; President
DATE: August 12,2011

RE: Contract Meeting

This year's contract talks with the MTA are going to be among the most difficult Local 100 has
ever faced. A successful outcome will depend on the fullest possible involvement of elected
officers and members.

On Thursday, August 18, 2011, there will be an officers meeting held at the Brooklyn YWCA, to
discuss our upcoming contract fight. The meeting will be held at 10am and at 6pm. Please make
every effort to be present and on time.
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